SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

29" March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Elm Class

Your child will be going to the United Reformed
Church in Seacombe on Monday 15™ April during
the morning to take part in an Easter Event.

Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and
sensible shoes on. If you should have any
enquiries please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Many Thanks

Mrs O’ Shoaughunessy




